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March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

RE: Year 5/6 Cricket 

 

After Easter, a cricket club, for Year 5/6 children, will take place every Tuesday 

during lunchtime. Children will be developing the key skills required to play cricket and 

learning the rules of the game. They do not need any previous experience of playing 

cricket in order to join; players of all levels are welcome. We are hoping to take part in 

a competition during the Summer Term so hopefully lots of children will be able to join 

in with this.  

 

If your child would like to attend, please indicate their commitment to attend every 

Tuesday via School Gateway by Friday 25th March. You will then receive a 

communication from school letting you know if your child has a place. Places will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Miss Raymond 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


